
 

Comment Period Extension for the Mt. Spokane DEIS for Land Classification and 
Ski Area Expansion 
 
The Washington State Parks and Recreation Commission is extending the public comment 
period for the Combined Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for Proposed Land 
Classification for the Area Known as the Potential Alpine Ski Expansion Area (PASEA) at Mount 
Spokane State Park and Ski Area Expansion until September 30, 2014.    
 
A hard copy of the Combined DEIS is available for viewing at the Washington State Parks and 
Recreation Commission Headquarters located at 1111 Israel Road SW, Olympia, WA 98504-
2650.  An electronic copy of the DEIS can be found at http://www.parks.wa.gov/856/Mount-
Spokane-PASEA-Land-Classification.  Email comments are preferred.  To provide email 
comments go to the State Parks web page at http://www.parks.wa.gov/FormCenter/Planning-
6/Public-Comment-65 and enter “Mt Spokane PASEA” in the “Planning Project” box.  Hard copy 
mail comments on the Combined DEIS should be addressed to the SEPA Responsible Official 
identified below: 
 
Responsible Official: Randy Kline 
Position/Title:  Environmental Program Manager 
Address:  1111 Israel Road SW 

PO Box 42650 
Olympia, WA 98504-2650      

Phone/FAX:   360.902.8632/360.586.0207    
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